
Mike Biviano 

Lead Right of Way Agent 
   

PPL Electric Utilities 

  600 Larch Street 
Scranton, PA 18509 

Tel. 570-348-1620  

June 20, 2019 
 
 
 
Name 
Address 
Address 
 

RE:  Martins Creek Transmission Line Upgrade 

            Parcel #  

 
Dear Property Owner, 

      
PPL Electric Utilities will soon begin planned maintenance work on a power line that crosses 
your property or is located near your property. 
 
To maintain safe and reliable service for you and your neighbors, we routinely monitor the 
power grid and replace poles, wires and other equipment when necessary.  We also add new 
equipment, such as smart grid automation, to reduce the number and duration of electrical 
outages. 
 
Most work on the PPL system is done by crews from the ground, though helicopters are used 
in a limited number of cases. 
 
We expect the work near you to commence around July 2019 and be completed by October 
2020. Please note, this project will not require a service disruption at your home. 
 
We appreciate your patience and cooperation while crews complete these improvements. Any 
disturbance caused by the construction, maintenance and upgrade activities will be repaired 
by PPL Electric Utilities following completion of the transmission line work.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at 570-348-1620 or 
Mike.biviano@contractlandstaff.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mike Biviano 
Lead Right of Way Agent 
Transmission ROW/Land Acquisitions 
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